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Nursing student representatives have the opportunity to attend the Andy and Barbara Gessner College 
of Nursing faculty meetings. Student representatives will be invited to attend regularly scheduled faculty 
meetings during general discussion and will be dismissed prior to discussion of student progression or 
other sensitive issues.  

Each academic year, a request for the election of class representatives for each BSN Track will be sent to 
all Gessner College of Nursing students from the Track Manager or Program Director.  The College of 
Nursing Student Affairs Director will manage and facilitate student participation in meetings and events 
as necessary. 

Class representatives for the Gessner College of Nursing Undergraduate Committee meetings will be 
selected by the students from each track in the undergraduate program. An alternate representative 
may also be selected. One graduate representative will be selected by students for each of the MSN and 
DNP programs to attend the Gessner College of Nursing Graduate Committee meeting. Students may 
attend virtually.  

Student representatives are encouraged to meet periodically with their corresponding Track Manager or 
Program Director for specific track-related concerns. Comments and concerns presented at faculty 
curriculum meetings should relate to issues affecting the nursing program in general and not to specific 
courses. It is the responsibility of the student representative to elicit comments and concerns related to 
the nursing program from fellow students, to bring forward those comments and concerns, and to 
provide feedback to the students following the faculty meeting. 
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